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Notice of Acceptance of an Application to Amend the Transfer Processing 
Report for EDCO Station 

 
Date of Notice: September 13, 2022 

 
SOLID WASTE FACILITY PERMIT/ 
FACILITY (SWIS) NUMBER: 37-AA-0922 
 

  PROJECT LOCATION:    8184 Commercial Street, La Mesa, CA 91942 
 
FACILITY CONTACT: Steve South, (760) 789-0516 
 
APPLICANT: EDCO Disposal Corporation 
 
DATE APPLICATION RECEIVED: September 2, 2022 
 
DATE LEA APPROVED APPLICATION:  September 13, 2022 
 

    Rebecca Lafreniere, Program Manager 
    County of San Diego LEA 

         5500 Overland Avenue, Suite 170 
        San Diego, CA 92123 
       (858) 289-8761 

RebeccaL.Lafreniere1@sdcounty.ca.gov 
 
Please be advised that the County of San Diego Department of Environmental Health and Quality Solid 
Waste Local Enforcement Agency has received and approved a Report of Facility Information (RFI) 
Amendment per Title 27, California Code of Regulations (27 CCR), Section 21665(c). This public 
notice was prepared pursuant to 27 CCR Section 21660.1. 
 
Project Description 
EDCO Station is an existing solid waste transfer station/material recover facility under a full Solid Waste 
Facilities Permit issued on July 29, 2022. The application package to amend the RFI, in the form of a 
Transfer Processing Report, requests the following changes: 
 

• Updated table to reflect change of hours and days for Refuse Receiving – Public and Buy-Back 
Center Operations, specifically: 
• Extend Refuse Receiving – Public Saturday Operations from 5:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
• Extend Buy-Back Center Operating Days to include Monday from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
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DIRECTOR  
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The LEA finds that the proposed changes are consistent with all applicable certified and/or adopted 
California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) documents, is consistent with State Minimum Standards, 
and does not conflict with the terms and conditions in the current Solid Waste Facilities Permit. 
 
For Additional Information 
To review a copy of the application and supporting documents, please contact the LEA as provided 
above. 
 
Appeals Process 
For information on the appeals process, pursuant to Public Resource Code, Section 44307, regarding the 
LEA’s approval of the RFI Amendment, please contact the LEA as provided above. 
 

 
Notice shall remain posted for at least 10 days 
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